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Friday 20th November 2020 
Hello everyone, 
We are now in our very busiest of weeks in our half 
term as we prepare for a variety of activities that are 
being organised to round up the term.   As outlined last 
week we have the School Xmas Production to look 
forward to, our Sponsored Walk, the Christingle 
Service, a range of festive activities  planned for 
‘activities week’ and not forgetting the packing needed 
for all holiday makers, or those who are moving on to 
newer pastures.  It is definitely all happening as we 
approach the festive season. 
 
Sponsor papers have now been distributed and 
weather pending the route will remain from NASA site 
to the Earth Station.  Of course, the primary children 
will have shorter routes.  Fancy dress is not compulsory 
although it would be a great to have some 
participation.  
 
We have had some items brought in for our raffle 
hampers.  Thanks to everyone so far.  We would 
appreciate further contributions and that they are 
passed on by no later than Wednesday of next week, 
so that we can put our Hampers together in readiness 
for our xmas production on Friday 27th November 
2020. 
 
School Xmas Production - pick-up times for 
Georgetown primary children 6.00pm, Two Boats 
primary children to be at school by 6.15pm.  
Georgetown seniors pick-up at 6.15pm, Two Boats 
seniors to be at school by 6.30pm – all seniors to meet 
in the Geography Room.  Please provide your children 
with a drink and snack. 
Tea and Coffee will be available at the end of the show. 
Monetary donations will be gratefully appreciated at 
the main door. 
 
This is our final reminder for PTA reps, so if you are 
interested then please contact the school or Megan 
Young our Chairperson. 
There is one more week of mock exams ahead of us 
and I would urge students not to become complacent 
with revision.  This past week has generally gone well. 
Good luck for next week’s exams! 
 
Ms Carolyn Yon 
Acting Head teacher 
 
 
 
 

 
Happy Friday everyone! It has been a fantastically busy 
week in Primary!  Earlier in the week, we held our 
Parents and Carers/Teacher consultations.  We had a 
brilliant turn out and we had some lovely feedback 
from the parents.  All the teachers in Primary really 
enjoyed discussing how the children have been settling 
in to their new year groups.  Thank you all very much 
for your time and continued support.  Also in Primary 
this week, it has been all things Christmas!  Jenny and 
Ruth have been busy rehearsing the Nativity and the 
Christmas songs and the children have done an 
absolutely wonderful job of learning their lines – we’re 
nearly there guys!!  We all look forward to showing off 
the hard work of Jenny, the children and the staff next 
Friday, 7pm at school.  
 
It has also been assessment week in Primary.  All the 
classes have been working super hard to complete 
their end of term assessments.  I would say they 
should have a relaxing weekend, but I also know that 
Saturday and Sunday are full of activities too!  We have 
been helping Conservation with their MPA (Marine 
Protected Area) Fun Day on 
Saturday.  All the children in 
Primary thought about why the 
MPA is important.  Look out 
for our marvelous artistic 
creations and amazing writing 
on Saturday at the Fun Day!  
 
We hope you all have a relaxing, enjoyable weekend – 
Miss Collard  
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In support of anti-
bullying week, year 
5&6 used their 
French lesson to 
learn how to give 
compliments and 
words of kindness 
in French. They 
then were given a 
random person to 

write a surprise kind message to. These were then 
hung up in the classroom for display so students can 
always see something kind written about them.  Well 
done Year 5&6! 
 
 

Two Boats School  

Presents a 
Xmas Production  

on  
Friday 27th November  

@ 7pm 
All are welcome! 

Christingle Service 
 

St Mary’s Church 
 

Sunday 29th November 
7pm 

 


